
NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY 
1700 EAST MEYER BOULEVARD, KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI 64131-1246 

October 1, 1998 

TO: 
Dr. Barry Callen 
Dr. William Kostlevy 
Dr. Stephen Lennox 
Dr. K. Steven McCormick 
Dr. Douglas Strong 

Dear Colleages: 

816/333-6254 • Fax: 816/333-6271 

Thank you for your excellent work on the WTS program proposals. 

The time for a conference call that seems to work best for all of you is Thursday, October 
15, 1998, at 3:00 p.m. So let's confirm the time. We might need a little longer than an 
hour. 

Should we discuss the Lifetime Achievement Award during our telephone conversation? 
I can't recall whether or not this has already been cared for. 

I do not have a record of having sent to you David Bundy' s late proposal. So to be safe, I 
am enclosing his proposal. I told David that we would try to consider his proposal, but 
made no promises. 

Cordially, 

Al Truesdale 

AT/tw 

Enclosure 
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